
The Honolulu Board of Water Supply in coordination with the 
Cityʻs Department of Planning and Permitting is developing 
the Primary Urban Center Watershed Management Plan. 
Join us to learn more about this project and share with us 
water resource issues that are most important to you 
and your community.

Please join us for one or more of these community meetings:

COMMUNITY MEETING #1
GET INVOLVED! 

For more information, 
please contact: 

Bruce Tsuchida
Townscape, Inc.
Phone: (808) 536-6999
Email: bruce@townscapeinc.com

For more information, please visit:
http://www.boardofwatersupply.com/water-resources/watershed-management-plan

WATERSHED MANAGEMENT PLAN
PRIMARY URBAN CENTER

Barry Usagawa
Honolulu Board of Water Supply
Phone: (808) 748-5900
Email: busagawa@hbws.org

Monday, May 22, 2017
McKinley High School 
1039 South King Street

Wednesday, May 24, 2017
Farrington High School
1564 North King Street

Tuesday, May 30, 2017
ʻAiea Elementary School
99-370 Moanalua Road

All meetings are from 7 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at the Cafeteria.
An informational presentation will be provided, 
followed by comments and questions.




